
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 12th May 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 38 children out of  

55 received Dojo points for  

being in school on time all 

week.  This is much lower 

than the previous week. 

 Forest School  

 

Here are the dates and groups 

for Forest School for the next 

two weeks. 

 

Friday 19th May  

 

Wednesday 24th May - Parent Patch  

Party.  RSD parents at 9.15am and RAB 

parents at 12.45pm. 

 

Please book your space on the Parent 

Patch Party by contacting your child’s 

teacher. 

 

RSD 

Arthur 

Peyton  

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve  

Harrison 

Archie 

Wyatt 

RAB 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Sully  

RSPCA Mufti Day 

 

Friday 26th May will be an animal 

themed mufti day.  You have two weeks 

to get your costume organised!  

 

The school council suggest that the  

children either… 

 

• dress up as an animal 

 

• wear animal print 

 

• wear clothes with pictures of  

animals on it 

 

 

 

Weekend Writing Challenge 

 

Ask your child to hide a toy and write 

you a simple sentence to help you find it! 


